From: celia goreham F
Sent: 24 October 20 :
To: Planning Planning

Subject: various comments.

Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC wishes the following comments to be taken into account when
decisions are made fro the following applications.

2023/2718/P 15 Lady Margaret Road . The plan is confused as it appears to say the extension is 3 stories high but
talks about Ground floor and basement. The size of the extension is too big , and the proposed metal glazing
windows out of keeping with the Kentish Town management strategy ( March 2011 )

Celia Goreham , on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC.

Sent from my iPad



